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April 18, 2017

Ms Nancy Marconi

Manager, Supply & Infrastructure
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Marconi:
Further to the Minister of Energy’s letter of April 10, 2017 to the Chair of the Ontario
Energy Board regarding Ontario’s Fair Hydro Plan, | am writing to inform you that the

Ministry's electricity consumption forecast for RPP-eligible consumers is 72 TWh for the
one-year period beginning May 1, 2017.

If you have any further questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
Tim Christie

Director, Electricity Policy, Economics and System Planning Branch



